
GREENWICH YOUTH CHEERLEADING LEAGUE 

New Participant League Registration for FALL 2019 

*BULLDOGS*CRUSHERS*GATORS*MAVERICKS*RAIDERS* 

GYCL cheers for the Greenwich Youth Football League 

Walk in League Registration will be held at: 

Greenwich Town Hall 

101 Field Point Road 

On Tuesday, May 7 from 4:00-7:00 pm 

One-time League Entry fee of $45 due at registration 

(A separate registration fee will be paid directly to the organization your child is assigned) 

 

Registration is open to ALL Girls and Boys 

entering grades 3-8 in the Fall 2019 

 

Don’t miss out on a fun season 

Questions – GYCLCheerleading@gmail.com or visit www.GYCL.org 
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